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This week there was work going towards the final product and looking at the progress of 

the final product. The final product needs more work, which was evident when discussing how 
much work is left during the mentor visit. It feels as though so much has been completed, when 
in reality, a dent has barely been made. With research and scheduling and finding 
professionals, there is so much more to do.  The product needs a lot of focus and work in order 
for more progress to be made. Even though there is more work to be done, there needs to be 
pride in what has already  been completed. 

 
Mentor visits have also been a source of stress lately. The mentor visits have not been 

working out too well, there have not been a lot. This is starting to look up with the fact that 
there are more that are scheduled. This means that for March and April, the needed hours of 
mentor visits will be reached as an hour per week.  However, with missing harder classes, 
comes the requirement of being more focused and on top of one’s work in class and outside of 
class. This will be a focus point regarding the next week. 

 


